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The wolfpack is ready for fall. We have completed our placement tests and are 
actively engaged in learning.  
 
We currently have 47 pack members, and referrals are arriving daily.  We still have 
a couple of paraprofessional openings, but we have highly competent staff in place, 
and the students and staff are working well together. MollyGoodman is working 
hard providing social work services, and eagerly awaits Jena Rice’s return later this 
month. 
 
I am pleased to announce the first “Leaders of the Pack” are: Elementary Grades, 
Emma S. from Geneseo, Middle School, Jaymison B from Wetherfield, High 
School, Jason M. from Geneseo.  The staff Leader of the Pack is Mr. Matt 
Marchand.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 


